
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
DRAINAGE WORK AND DRIVEWAY RECONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
State Road (SR) 607/Emerson Avenue Resurfacing Project  
From North of SR 614/Indrio Road to South of 25th Street Southwest 
St. Lucie County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 447651-1-52-01 

Drainage Work & Driveway Reconstruction on SR 607/Emerson Avenue Begins Monday, March 17, 2025  
 
This notice is to inform you that drainage work will begin on Monday, March 17, 2025, within the Florida Department 
of Transportation (FDOT) right-of-way on SR 607/Emerson Avenue between Citrus Park Boulevard and 25th Street 
Southwest. This work along the project corridor will require driveway modifications and is expected to be completed in 
approximately four months, weather permitting. Mailboxes in conflict with the drainage work will be relocated to 
maintain mail service. Residential and business access will be maintained throughout construction. 
 
During this period, private driveway access will be impacted, with closures from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Monday 
through Friday, weather permitting. Residents can park on side streets or arrange alternative access with the 
contractor. The work at each driveway is anticipated to be completed in one day. If work cannot be completed in one 
day, temporary access will be provided.  
 
Thank you for your patience while we perform drainage improvements and reconstruct your driveway. If you have any 
questions or would like to coordinate driveway access, please contact Project Administrator Germary Figueroa, P.E., at 
(352) 246-7235 or gfigueroa@mgfconsultants.com.  

 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

X/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $6.4 Million                Construction Start: January 2025                 Estimated Completion: Spring 2026 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Josh Baker — FDOT Project Manager 

joshua.baker@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4930 
 

Hemberth Salazar, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 

hemberths@azimuth360.cc or (786) 306-9269 
 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system                          
that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness,               
prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness                       

of the state’s communities. 
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